
UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001

SEP 1 5 2004

Information Systems Laboratories
ATTN: Lisa Mathai
10070 Barnes Canyon Road
San Diego, CA 92121

SUBJECT: CLOSEOUT OF CONTRACT NO. NRC-04-01-067

Dear Ms. Mathai:

We'have reviewed the subject contract file documentation and have determin'ed'that-all
actions have been completed.

Total payment in the amount of $478,130.52 has been accomplished. All obligations have
been met by the parties. All final closeout documentation has been received, including the
Contractor's release. Enclosed for your review is a copy of the Contractors Performance
Report. Should you want to make comments you can return a copy to NRC at the following
address:

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
-'A1TN: Sharlen'e McCubbin", Divisio'n of Contracts'
Mail Stop T-7-1-2
Washington, DC 20555

Based on the information stated above, the contract is officially closed out.

If you have any questions regarding the subject action, please contact Sharlene McCubbin on
(301) 415-6565.

Stephe Pool, Co cn Officer
Contract Management C nter No. 2
Division of Contracts
Office of Administration

Enclosure:
As stated
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